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In a stunning conversation with a friend, who is a serving member of the Armed Forces, over
the weekend, it was revealed that transfers to regiments and other units in the UK on home
duties are being undertaken by the MOD based upon whether an individual was prepared to
'open fire' on UK citizens during civil disturbances.

  

I found this long and extracted conversation to be both bizarre and frightening. I will state at this
point that he is someone that I have known for years, and trust implicitly. The fact that service
personnel are actually being asked in special briefing sessions whether they would fire on their
own nationals indicates that the rumours about the Army being put on standby are indeed very
true.
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http://thejournal.parker-joseph.co.uk/blog/_archives/2009/3/2/4109792.html

